
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

      
 

 

                                                       
 
 
 

EASTRY CHURCH OF ENGLAND  
PRIMARY SCHOOL 

COOKS LEA 
EASTRY 

SANDWICH 
KENT 

CT13 0LR 

Mrs Sarah Moss, Headteacher 
Tel: 01304 611360 
Fax: 01304 621145 
Email: headteacher@eastry.kent.sch.uk 
www.eastry.kent.sch.uk 

Friday 20th June 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Transition days 
 

I am very pleased to share with you the class teams for next academic year. I know the staff are excited about getting 
to know their new classes but also will be sad to see their classes move up. We will be holding 2 transition days for the 
children on Wednesday 2nd July and Thursday 3rd July 
 

Current Year Group New Year group and class teacher Support staff 

New starters for reception year Fledglings 
Mrs Ginny Harvey 
 

 
 
Mrs Tina Williams 
Mr Ben Cockram Fledglings Year 1 

Miss Charlotte Thomas 
 

Year 1 Year 2 
Mrs Kelly Foley 
 

Mr Evan Kemp 

Year 2 Year 3 
Mrs Lucy Gleave  

 
Mrs Lisa Wood 
Miss Chloe Morris-Hill Year 3 Year 4 

Mrs Jackie Davies 
 

Year 4 Year 5 
Miss Sara Ward 
 

 
 
Mrs Marcelle Kemp 
Mrs Rosemary Harrison Year 5 Year 6 

Miss Maria Leishman 
 

Forest School Teacher/PPA (working across different year groups) 
Mrs Jess Prestleton and Mrs Sarah Moss 

Sunflowers group overseen by: 
Miss Stacey Gillmore 

 
The children will spend the two days in their new classroom with their new staff so they can adjust to their new 
routines and class space before the summer holidays.  
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In the new academic year, we will hold parent/carer information sessions so you are prepared 
for the year ahead and know how to support your child in their new year group. 
 
At the end of the academic year we will sadly be saying goodbye to Miss Phoebe Sola, Miss 
Christa Rumsey, Mrs Tracey Perry and Mrs Kasie Rogers. They have been excellent members of 
staff and they will be sadly missed, we thank them for their hard work and dedication. We will 
also be saying goodbye to Mrs Tracy Inglis. Mrs Inglis started as a teacher at Eastry and then 
became our family liaison officer. Mrs Inglis is retiring and we wish her all the best for the future 
and she will also be greatly missed as she has supported so many children and families.  
 
Please do speak to your child’s current teacher, Miss Gillmore or myself if you have any 
questions. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Sarah Moss 
Headteacher 
 


